
 
 

   

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

'The Hero Within' Art Installation Gets National Exposure 

WOSU TV has learned that PBS NewsHour has shared their 

documentary about the Sunapple art installation at the Cultural Arts 

Center on its art blog and has placed it on social media channels.  

WOSU TV featured  'The Hero Within'  on the television show 'Broad 

and High' last week.  Congratulations to ARC Industries on this 

national exposure.  The art installation can still be seen at the Cultural 

Arts Center until November 14. It is a wonderful display, created by 

artists served in the FCBDD adult services programs. 
 

Veterans Day 

FCBDD facilities will be closed on Wednesday, November 11, 2015 for 

Veterans Day. Programs will resume on Thursday, November 12.   
 

Guardian Training 

FCBDD will sponsor one final 6 hour guardian training course on 

Thursday, November 12 at the Xenos Center, located at 1390 

Community Park Drive, near Cleveland Avenue and I-270.  Space is 

still available.  If interested, simply arrive by 9:30am on November 12 

and we will register you at that time.  The course will be over at 

3:30pm.  Lunch will not be provided so please feel free to bring your 

own refreshments.  Free parking is in the rear of the building.    
   
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qElhLbgmHwRY5jPp4O6u_-rp-twMVyAniTHH4GuUX2lQezEdMJNDzBt2W-1ptzPMRU9uHGvo6lla-220d0gyALEnFr8ADNQIOv7pwwzvmsQ8PXevt6eGxN0_pixHuMAzxP4tySCaPUXRT_1rOqk8xu2JE6QdyQ0Z2_miFtWQVnfOwkkxfIIqGA==&c=QRv8ptoM8JHE7zlNbN0USN_KQhFr54yNiQYnd-WkTruFQ2DrdJeNIg==&ch=f3ursRizP389SEkYTKsBYweronYFPcve4n3MW-TcmfaRICggq0W3jQ==
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